
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 1/15/2014 12:49:37 PM

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Personal news — and happy new year 

Wow! I'll miss working with you, Jane.

On Jan 15, 2014, at 12:27 PM, "Yura, Jane" <JKY 1 @,pge.com> wrote:

Paul, I want to let you know that I will be retiring from PG&E at the end of this 
month - but more importantly, thank you for being willing to listen to our 
issues, and providing clear advice and guidance over these past 3 years. The 
CPUC, and the public (which includes me!), is very fortunate to have your help 
in setting energy policy.

I hope 2014 brings good things for you,

Jane

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit
http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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